



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606 January 1984 Newsletter

Dear Members,

The start of a new year again brings the start of a new newsletter editor, and we hope we can continue the fine job Carolyn has done in the past. As you may have noticed I put we in the first paragraph as in Rick and me, seeing he twisted my arm to take this job over, (not saying I don't want to try at least) I thought he could contribute also.

The Christmas banquet was a huge success with plenty of turkey and ham with all the trimmings. Approximately 26 members attended enjoying the dinner, with 4 guests; Dave and Joan Harrison and Frank and Myra Shirey. There were plenty of useful door prizes and almost everyone won something. The club mascot will be in my home for one whole year, thanks to my husband. Although my little four year old just loves it.

New officers elected were:
President: Ed Cook (somewhat appointed but we hope he will

take it).

Vice President: Gayle Snively

Secretary: Cindy Peck Treasurer: Leslie Braun Road Caption: Rick Pelton

Technical Advisor: Huntz Gregory

Newsletter Editor: Dawn Pelton
I would like to take the time to thank the outgoing officers for their quality leadership during 1983. I know the new officers will try to do as well through 1984.

Prospective club member Elmer Schenrock has been heard from. It seems he's had a back problem that's had him laid up for quite some time and he's just undergone surgery. We'd like to wish him a speedy recovery and hope to see him soon.

Mileage contest winners: Most miles: Don Smith with 5250; Most events attended: Don Smith with 17; Most states visited: Dan Braun with 6. I hope next year more members will get involved with the activities.

The BMW Riders of Toledo will meet again on January 10, 1984 at 8:00 pm, where we will have more information and discussion on the 84 rally. Please try to attend as we should all try to make this the best midwest rally ever.

) Our

Dawn Pelton Newsletter Editor 1984 1540 Brooke Park #G Toledo, OH 43612 (419) 476-4879